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An IDAC0RP Company

November 8, 2019

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Diane M. Hanian, Secretary
ldaho Public Utilities Commission
I 1331 W. Chinden Boulevard
Building 8, Suite 201-A
Boise, ldaho 837'14

Re: Case No, IPC-E-19-19
2019 lntegrated Resource Plan ("lRP") - Procedural Schedule

Dear Ms. Hanian

On July 19, 20'19, ldaho Power Company ("ldaho Power" or "Company") filed a letter
with the ldaho Public Utilities Commission ("Commission") providing notice that the Company
had identified the need to perform supplemental analysis to confirm the accuracy of the IRP's
conclusions and findings. At that time, ldaho Power anticipated that the required
supplemental analysis would be completed-and filed for Commission and party review
following consultation with its IRP Advisory Council-by October 31, 2019.

On October 28, 2019, the Company filed an additional letter stating that it would need
more time to complete these necessary steps, and would provide the Commission with a new
estimated filing date no later than November 8, 2019. After evaluating all steps necessary to
complete the supplemental IRP analyses and to allow for meaningful public participation, the
Company has determined that it will file its supplemental IRP analysis no later than January
31,2020.

Please contact me at (208) 388-5825 if you have any questions

Very truly yours,

"(*,9.Y"*+*-"-,
Lisa D. Nordstrom
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